Berry, Taylor

From: Elizabeth Lindquist <lizlindg@aol.com>

Sent: Sunday, May 22, 2022 2:34 PM

To: Statements

Subject: Reject Duke Energy's Solar Plan - Docket E-100, Sub 180CS

Dear NC Utilities Commission Members,

Please keep NC on the right path toward more solar power and a cleaner, brighter future for our citizens, our state, and
our country by rejecting Duke Energy's plan to limit, make more difficult, and to make solar power more expensive at a
time when we needed to be moving in the opposite direction!

Climate change is having a devastating impact on our coastal tourism industry, as well as our mountain tourism industry
as warmer times mean less snowfall. NC needs to lead on this issue, not be the dummy for Duke Energy's greed and
desire to continue to expand harmful gas-fired plants over clean energy options.

Please stand up NOW for NC's future by rejecting this plan, Docket E-100, Sub 180CS.

Thank you,
Elizabeth Lindquist, Real Estate Broker & Small Business Owner

OFFICIAL COPY

May 23 2022



